ReEAaHO CORPORATION

MERCANTILE BANK BUILDING
DALILAS 1, TEXAS

April 22, 1957

New Mexico ~il Conservation Commission
PO Box 2045
Hobbs, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. R.F. Montgomery
Proration Manager

Gentlemen:

Please refer to your latter of April 4, 1957 in which you
advise you have not received completion reports on our Amerada-
State No. 2 well in Unit O, Section }-22S-35E, Lea County, New

Mexico.

This well was spudded in July of 1956 and drilled to a total
depth of 3, 887' and the well was dry. However, at that time we
did not file the reports showing the well was plugged and abandoned
as we considered going back in the hole to drill deeper. In fact we
have still not made up our mind just what we want to do about this
hole and that is the reason we have not filed plugging reports. A plug
was set at 3, 887', a second plug at 3,500' and a third plug at 1, 825'
and a plug on top of the 8-5/8" surface casing, so the hole is
completely shut off.

We would like permission to delay filing further reports on
this well until we have decided just what we want to do about it.

Very truly yours

REAHO CORPORATION
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R. f. Caraway
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